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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:21 PM on 22 Mar 2018 from Miss Teresa Wilkinson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 9100 Adjoining And East Of Last House Adjoining And North Of Berry Hill Road Adderbury 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission for up to 53 dwellings with associated landscaping, open space and vehicular access off Berry Hill Road. 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Miss Teresa Wilkinson

	Email:
	

	Address:
	6 Dog Close, Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3EF



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I made an objection in the December consultation on this application. My views have not changed with the minor alterations now made to these plans. The character of Adderbury is being completely changed by a series of major building projects, usually involving ribbon development, and invariably contravening the wishes of the majority of villagers, as expressed in the Neighbourhood Plan. We will soon be joined, along with Bodicote, into a suburb of Banbury. Yet in addition we are losing the amenities so crucial to such a huge population expansion. We have not failed to fulfil our provision of new housing, but you, the council, are failing us, and our children, who will not inherit this beautiful countryside, but just a sprawling urban mass. Please champion what we still have. Thank you.




